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ANA Begins Search for Controller/Finance Director 
 
The American Numismatic Association (ANA) is looking for a controller/finance director to 
handle accounting and budgetary duties for the world's largest, nonprofit, educational 
organization chartered by Congress for collectors of coins, paper money, tokens and 
medals. 
 
"With the recent retirement of Ruthann Brettell as our chief financial officer, the ANA is 
anxious to fill this vital role on our staff," says Executive Director Christopher Cipoletti. "We are 
seeking someone who is a Certified Public Accountant (CPA) or has equivalent 
qualifications, and who has non-profit experience." 
 
The successful applicant must have skills and experience in general ledger, financial 
statements, fund accounting and budget analysis, and will report to the executive director. 
 
With net assets totaling more than $15 million, the ANA's revenues for the last fiscal year, 
which ended March 31, 2002, were more than $5.3 million, with expenses of just over $4.7 
million. 
 
Those wishing to apply for the position should send a resume and salary history to 
Christopher Cipoletti, ANA Executive Director, 818 N. Cascade Ave., Colorado Springs, CO 
80903-3279. All applications will be kept confidential. 
 
 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The American Numismatic Association is a congressionally chartered nonprofit educational 
organization dedicated to encouraging people to study and collect money and related 
items. The ANA helps its 28,000 members and the public discover and explore the world of 
money through its vast array of education and outreach programs, as well as its museum, 
library, publications, conventions and seminars. For more information, call 719-632-2646 or 
go to www.money.org. 


